
      

 

6th May 2021 

HPV immunisations for years 8 and 9 – 16th and 17th June, 2021 

Due to needing to ensure the immunisations sessions are run as safely as possible in 

this challenging year the HPV consent link will close 7 days before the vaccination 

days of 16th and 17th June.  Could you please therefore ensure you complete the link 

as soon as possible to ensure your child has the opportunity to be vaccinated on the 

day.  Failure to do so will mean that the immunisation team will be unable to 

vaccinate your child on the day.  However, there will be further opportunities to 

gain the vaccine at community clinics where necessary.  The link is as follows 

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/hpv/2020/devon.  A catch up clinic will be held 

for those students in year 10 who missed their HPV immunisations.  Please do not 

contact the school if you have any questions or issues regarding the 

immunisations.  All queries need to be addressed to the immunisation team – tel. 

0300 247 0082, email vcl.immunisations@nhs.net.   
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